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Interview of Bishop of Bukoba & Western 
Tanzania Chrysostomos to Pemptousia TV
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

The Patriarchate of Alexandria and All Africa’s Bishop of Bukoba and Western 
Tanzania, His Grace Chrysostomos, spoke to Pemptousia television today regarding 
issues affecting the parishes and ministry in the far-off corner of Africa.
Among others, His Grace referred ominously to what he warned was an “intrusion” 
by the Russian Church in the Patriarchate’s ecclesiastical jurisdiction, as well as 
problems faced by Orthodox missionary work in the region.

The entire interview will be posted on Pemptousia’s platform on Sept. 28.
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